
 

August 18, 2024 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:45 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 
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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                                      

We are so glad you’re here! 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 

SERMON NOTES: 



 

 

Sonshine Hour TODAY                                              
3 years through                                            

completed Kinder 

Prayer Requests 

• James and Maurine Sitterding—Prayers for safe journey for 

Paige on her trip to Indiana. 

• Esenowo Family—God’s guidance. 

Sunday Evening Worship 

Come and hear Jack Talbot              

tonight at 6:00pm in the                            

Fellowship Hall for our                    

evening worship. Jack will                 

speak on “The God We Serve.”                          

Hope to see you there. 

September 1                                           

Promotion Sunday—All kids 

will go to their new classes 

Back to School Blessing 

There will be a back to school 
blessing August 18th. We want 
to pray for all of our students, 
teachers, and faulty as they 
begin the 2024-2025 school year. 

Starting today August 18th, the classrooms in the back of the                  

auditorium will no longer be open for worship. The leadership team 

would like our worship to feel more unifying by having everyone in 

the auditorium. You are welcome to sit over in the left section (by 

the baptistry) if you’d like to social distance. Thank You 

Ladies Bible Class 

Ladies Bible Class begins Tuesday, September 7 at 

10:30am in Room 7 of the Fellowship Hall. 

We will be using the book The Jesus I Never Knew by                                

Philip Yancey as our study guide. 

Let Brenda Key know if you would like her to order a 

book for you. 

  The Children’s  

  Ministry is in need of         

a helper for the 4th Grade for the              

upcoming quarter (September,                  

October, November)  Contact                        

Terri Weaver if you are interested                      

in helping. 210-688-3002 or 

office@nwchurch.us 

What: Spiritual Formation Workshop                                                                        

When: August 31, 9:30-11:30am                                                               

Where: NW Building—Room 105 

At our last Family Meeting we announced our plans to focus on                 

discernment and spiritual formation as a congregation beginning in 

September. In preparation for that, we are holding a "workshop" 

on the last Saturday of each month. We will talk about what we 

are hoping this looks like for our future and how we can all be           

preparing our hearts and minds. These will be largely the same                 

material every time, with the hope that as many people as possible 

can attend at  least one.   


